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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Thankfulness 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Friday 28th March 

SATs information for  

Year 6 parents 3pm 

in the school hall 

Monday 31st March 

Parents Evening 

Years 3 and 4  

Wednesday 2nd 

April 

Parents Evening 

Years 5 and 6  

Friday 4th April 

Easter Egg competi-

tion judged 

7th—9th April 

Standon Bowers  

Residential Year 4 

Thursday 10th April 

Easter Service in 

church—Year 4    

parents invited  

Friday 11th April 

Spelling Bee final 

Friday April 11th  

Break up for Easter 

holidays normal time 

Red Nose Day 2025 

On Friday some of our pupils choose to come to school with  crazy hair in sup-

port of Red Nose Day. One child even kindly donated their tooth fairy money 

to the collection. Red Nose day is a charity that supports people facing poverty 

and injustice in the UK and around the world. We saw some amazing hairstyles 

and wonderful colours! My personal favourite was the pot noodle pot, curly 

hair and a fork! Thank you for all of your support and creative hair styles we 

raised over £60.00 for a fantastic charity.  

 

Achievement Award 4T TA Award Star of the Week Lunchtime Award Headteacher Award 

Jaxon William Leo ~ 3B Carter D Nancie-Mai N 

Zak  Leon ~ 3LB Charlie M  

Ivy-Beau  Darci ~ 4C Oliver P  

Darcy  Bella ~ 4T   

George     

Agatha     



Book Review 

Independent Writing! 

Over the next few weeks, your child should be 
coming home with a copy of their independent 
writing with the cover slip below. We would re-
ally appreciate it if you could have a look at 
their writing and write any comments you have 
about it on the slip, then return it to school. 
We really appreciate your support and hope you 
enjoy your child’s super work! 

 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents, 

We would like to invite you to a SATs information 
meeting for year 6 parents and carers on Friday 28th 
March at 3pm in the hall. This will be an opportunity for 
you to find out more about the upcoming tests and ask 
any questions you may have! Please don’t worry if you 
can’t make it, we can send out any information that we 
share. 

We’re really looking forward to seeing you soon and 
would like to thank you for your support!  

Bikes & Scooters 

PLEASE ensure your child does NOT 

ride their bike or scooter on our playground. We 

have had a few instances of children riding on 

the playground and this is making the play-

ground unsafe for our visitors. Unfortunately, if 

this persists, we will have to ask you not to 

bring your bike or scooter to school. Thank you 

for your understanding. 



 

Charity Cake Sale 

A very big thank you to par-
ents/carers/children for sup-
porting Lily, Max and their 
brother Tristan with the fund 
raiser cake sale. Your generosi-
ty has been overwhelming. The 
cakes remaining were sold in 
school at break time on Thurs-
day. 

The total amount you have 
helped to raise for the Oncolo-
gy Department at Birmingham 
Children's Hospital where their 
very special family member, 
Rory , is receiving treatment is 

£256.05. The whole family 

would like to say a massive 
thank you for your very gener-
ous support.  

Thank you, Mrs Edwards. 

Active Families! 

 

 

The Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior 
School “Living life in all its fullness” 

challenge.  
This week’s challenge is to:  
Create a family time capsule and 
bury it in your back garden. 
We would love to see your photos 
please email them to: 
a3129@telford.gov.uk  or DoJo to 
your class teacher.  
 

Active Families! 

Here is an idea for a quick, active 
and fun activity you could carry 
out with your family this weekend! 

Dancing            

Superstar 

DJ has been 

busy winning all 

of the awards 

for her dancing 

outside of 

school. Well 

done keep up 

the great work.  

Fantastic Footballers! 
A group of super foot-
ballers went to AFC    
Telford United on Thurs-
day to take part in a fun 
Sportsability Football 
Festival. They had a great 
time and represented 
our school beautifully. 
Well done to you all and 
a big thank you to Miss 
Higgs and Mr Yarnold for 

taking them   



E Safety Advice 


